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BOTHWELL WELCOMES DIRECTOR OF PRACTICE MANAGEMENT 
 
SEDALIA – Sherry Davis has joined Bothwell Regional 
Health Center as director of practice management and 
physician recruitment.  
 
In this position, Davis will plan, organize and direct the 
operation of Bothwell OB/GYN Associates, Bothwell 
Health Center-Truman Lake, Cole Camp Clinic, 
Bothwell Family Health, Bothwell Ear, Nose & Throat, 
Bothwell Surgical Services and Bothwell Internal Medicine when it opens in the 
spring.  
 
“Professional administration of our physician practices is critical as Bothwell 
looks forward to employing more physicians and mid-level providers in an out-
patient practice setting,” said President and CEO John Dawes. “Sherry will 
develop and implement business plans, oversee fiscal management and data 
analysis, and ensure regulatory compliance for those practices.” 
 
Davis brings 25 years of experience in health care to Bothwell Regional Health 
Center. Most recently, she worked at HCA Midwest Health System in Kansas 
City where she had been a physician services practice manager for five years.  
 

### 
 
Bothwell Regional Health Center is a 140-bed regional health center serving 
west-central Missouri with state-of-the-art technology and comprehensive health 
and wellness services including surgical, cancer, orthopedic, cardiovascular, 
women's health, and therapy services. For more information on its services, visit 
the Web site at brhc.org or follow us on Facebook. 
 

 


